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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Hengxin Technology Ltd. (the ‘‘Company’’) dated

20 December 2011 in relation to, among other things, the resignation of Dr. Song Haiyan

(‘‘Dr. Song’’) as an executive director of the Company due to personal interests. The Company

would like to elaborate the reason of Dr. Song’s resignation and clarify that the resignation of

Dr. Song is due to his desire to devote more time to his personal affairs.

On behalf of the Board

Hengxin Technology Ltd.

Cui Genxiang

Executive Chairman

Hong Kong, 21 December 2011
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